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Missions Conferences, state and local pastor's meetings, and other gatherings provide us with 

optimal opportunities to meet missionaries.   

For the past two months, we have spent time with missionaries, some of whose faces we 

cannot share due to the location of their ministries.  

 

 

Here, singing with a ninety-one-year-old retired missionary, and Kathy enjoying missionary 

Sarah Worsham's company. 

 

Such an honor! 

                                                                                                  

                                              

 

Thank you, Hallmark Baptist Church and the Faith Class, for 
sponsoring 100 copies of my newest book to give to missionaries during 

Central Missionary Clearing House's 50th anniversary. 
 

I am deeply honored to be asked to speak on missionary care during the 
celebration. Thank you for this opportunity. 

Behind the Missionary Smile 

 

 

 

 

 

Septermber - October 2024 Update from Don & Kathy Mingo  
BBFI World Missions Service Center  
P.O. Box 191 Springfield, MO 65801  

Don – dr.donmingo@gmail.com      Kathy – kth.mingo@gmail.com  
Find us on Facebook: Missionary to Missionary Care  

  

 

Don & Kathy 
Mingo 

M2MCare Update 

Missionaries frequently visit us at Shephard's 
Missionary House on Lake Granbury, Texas. This is 
made possible by the generous support of Gary and 
Cora W____, who provided the property for Kathy and 
me to live in and serve the over 200 missionaries who 
have visited us here since 2018. Sometimes, 
missionaries visit us for conversation and other times 
to discuss critical issues in their lives or ministries.  
 
 


